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Dear Senator Claxton, Representative Meyer, and Esteemed Committee Members,
I am in support of LD 867, An Act to Prohibit Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations 
for 5 Years to Allow for Safety Testing and Investigation into Reproductive Harm
Vaccine mandates to work and travel have personally affected me and many of my 
family members.  The vaccine mandates to work are the most difficult of all.  Our 
family has had to make the very difficult but necessary choice between our jobs, 
careers, and even our professional licenses to protect ourselves from potential bodily 
harm.   
I have family and life-long friends in Europe that I may not see again for years 
because of the COVID vaccine mandates.  
I have lost trust in the integrity of our medical system and of our government.  I was 
very ill for weeks with what I think must have been COVID but didn’t feel 
comfortable reaching out to my doctor.  Going to the hospital was out of the question 
for me.  I chose instead to depend on family and friends to help me through it.   I am 
very grateful to be completely well now and to have natural immunity.
In closing, I would like to thank this esteemed committee and the supporters of LD 867.  
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